Will Richter

612-624-2839 minitex.umn.edu

×

From:	Maggie Snow <msnow@umn.edu></msnow@umn.edu>
Sent:	Monday, June 30, 2025 8:59 AM
To:	Will Richter
Cc:	Matt Lee
Subject:	Thank You for Supporting eLibrary Minnesota
VVill,	
Thank you for supporting the Minnesota Library Association's legislative request for additional funding for eLibrary Minnesota. Your testimony in front of the Senate Education Finance committee made a real difference, and we appreciate the time and effort involved in making that happen, as well as the dedication to the profession that it represents.	
While the \$1 million in one-time funding we received fell short of our request, this crucial investment helps prevent imminent cuts to the program and ensures continued access to essential online resources for Minnesotans across the state.	
We're grateful for your time, your voice, and your commitment to equitable access to information. Your efforts helped highlight the value of eLibrary Minnesota resources and the vital role libraries play in education, workforce development, and lifelong learning.	
With appreciation,	
Maggie and Matt on behalf of Minitex	
Maggie Snow, Director	